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The FBI and Santa Fe Police Department are asking for the public’s help in tracking down an
unknown man who robbed a bank three years ago.

  

On December 20, 2013, at approximately 5:45 pm, the suspect robbed the Wells Fargo bank
branch located at 3150 Cerrillos Road in Santa Fe.

  

The suspect at the time was described as a white male in his early 30s, approximately 5’10” to
5’11” tall, weighing about 170 pounds, with a thin to medium build. He had gray or blue eyes.

  

He wore a gray zip-up hooded sweater, a dark gray military-style cap, and dirty blue jeans. He
appeared to be sucking on a lollipop at the time of the robbery.

  

Anyone with information about this robbery is asked to call the FBI at (505) 889-1300.

  

Tips also can be submitted online at tips.fbi.gov.

  

The FBI may pay a reward of up to $1,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of
a bank robbery suspect.

  

Information about this and other bank robbers wanted by the FBI can be found at
bankrobbers.fbi.gov.
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